Selectmen’s Meeting
December 28, 2011

Vinal Pendexter and Peggi Aspinall present and Nancy Perkins participated by telephone
conference call.

Planning board scheduled a Public Hearing and Town Meeting to adopt the Shoreland
Zoning maps but did not follow ordinance enactment guidelines. The wording of the
warrant and procedure to schedule an official Town Meeting was reviewed.

Public Hearing and Town Meeting to address several issues;
- Correction of date of acceptance of the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance.
- Change minimum lot area of “3 acres” to be “3 builders acres” not “3

conventional acres”.
- Shoreland Zoning map adoption.

Selectmen and Town Clerk will meet 1/11/12 at 3:30 pm to review the 2012 budget
figures.

Minutes and warrants reviewed and signed.

Motion made to allow Brent Anderson to purchase sand from the town. Seconded and
approved.

A quote for computer security software and offsite backup of computers reviewed. Our
current computer security software, backup procedure and setting aside funds to replace

the current computers was discussed.
The new recycling sign will be put on the pole below the sign listing the hours.
Peggi reports two separate concerns regarding the plowing not being done as good as

previous years. Vinal will take a look at the location in Waterfront Drive and talk with
Bob Mersereau about his concerns, but he knows it’s because the ground is not frozen.

Motion made to adjourn the meeting.
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